
14th February 2025 

  

Dear Parent/Carer 

  

ORAL HEALTH WEEK Monday 24th March  - Friday 28th March.  

  

We are excited to welcome the Oral Health Team into our school for Oral Health Week. 

The week is designed to enable our teachers and parents/carers to support our learners 
with their oral hygiene. We know this can be a challenge but it's crucial to enable our 
learners to maintain healthy teeth and gums.  

The activities include:  

• A workshop delivered to the learners around Oral Health and Hygiene 
delivered by trained professionals  

• Free toothbrush and toothpaste for every learner 

• A visit to the dentist to familiarise learners with dentistry  

• A basic check up (with consent) ( see the Dentist Workshop Link below) 

• A parental workshop on strategies to support learners with Oral Health and 
Hygiene.  

This above are all free of charge courtesy of the Early Years Oral Health Programme.  

In addition, we are also enquiring whether you would be interested in attending the Oral Hygiene 
Workshop on Friday 28th March between 2-3pm here in school where there will be giveaways 
such as Toothpastes and Brushes.  

Please indicate your interest on the link DENTIST WORKSHOP 

For any parents attending, you are invited to take your learner home following the workshop if 
you wish to do so. (please inform your transport escort). 

  

Yours sincerely 
Treetops Learning Community 
  
  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/Piw1TLeRwN

